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To: Planning
Subject: Local development plan 2020
Sensitivity: Normal

We wish to have it noted that as permanent residents of Aviemore we are very much opposed to having the protected open space at spaven drive, between the
lochan mor estate and Corbett place, changed in any way.  This area is used by so many people at the north of the village.  From parents with toddlers through
teenagers and to the older generation.  It is used for general kickabouts, community keep fit group, and general enjoyment.  We all use the space as it is the only
large, free to use, green space/playing field in Aviemore.  We are totally against any redesignation and believe that it should remain as protected open space.
Yours,
Jack and Susan Barker

Sent from my Huawei tablet


